
 

Public Notice to hold a Public Consultation Meeting 
 

1.  At its meeting held on May 5, 2025, the Greenfield Park Borough Council adopted the 
following draft By-law: 
 

•  Draft By-law GP-2025-170 relating to urban planning. 
 
This draft By-law replaces Zoning By-law 728, Subdivision By-law 730, By-law 
governing the production of a comprehensive development plan 705, By-law GP-
2008-23 on minor exemptions, By-law GP-2003-03 consolidating the By-law 
respecting site planning and architectural integration plans and repealing By-law 
number 696 and its amendments and By-law GP-2017-112 regarding specific 
construction, alteration or occupancy proposals for an immovable. 
 
It applies to the entire territory of the Borough. 
 
This draft By-law will be subject to approval by the persons qualified to vote in the 
entire territory of the Borough at a later date. 

 
2.  A Public Consultation Meeting concerning this draft By-law will be held on June 2, 2025 at 
7:00 p.m., at the Borough Office, located at 156, Churchill Boulevard, Longueuil. 
 
3.  During this meeting, the person presiding will explain the draft By-law and will hear every 
person or body wishing to express an opinion.  
 
4.  A copy of this by-law can be found at the following Internet address: 
www3.longueuil.quebec/fr/reglements-arrondissements or by making a request to the email 
address greffe.gp@longueuil.quebec. For information: 450 463-7013.  
 
 
May 22, 2025. 
 
Véronica Mollica, lawyer 
Secretary of the Greenfield Park Borough Council 
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